
Year 2 Home Learning Project  

 

The children’s home learning for this half term will be to 

make a cabin out of one shoe box. We would like to 

create a display in our corridor like the picture below 

using the shoe boxes that the children bring. You can 

decide if you would like to create a 1st, 2nd or 3rd class 

cabin. You could decorate your shoe box with cardboard, 

felt pens or anything you may have in the house. Please 

may this be handed in by Friday 23rd November. If you 

have any questions, please see your class teacher.  

 

 

 
 

 

 


